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I am writing in support of strong and equitable legislation to put a price on carbon emissions
in Oregon immediately.  My granddaughter born this month will be among those whose lives
depend on the decisions made now. We must make the change to green energy now before it’s
too late. 

Carol Yarbrough 
Eugene


